
 
From: Valerie Shea <Valerie.Shea@akronmetro.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 12:53 PM 
To: Valerie Shea <Valerie.Shea@akronmetro.org> 
Subject: Driving METRO Forward - Spring Public Outreach 
 

Good Afternoon, 
 
METRO has been hard at work developing draft route proposals through our 
Driving METRO Forward process.  The proposed changes are planned for 
implementation in 2019.  To learn more about the project, please visit our 
website:  https://www.akronmetro.org/driving-forward.aspx 
 
We are holding a series of public outreach events this Spring to gather public and 
stakeholder feedback on our proposed changes.  As an important stakeholder in 
the Summit County community, we hope that you’ll be able to stop by one of our 
meetings and provide your feedback.  Additionally, we would greatly appreciate 
any assistance in the distribution of this flyer to your networks (attached).  We 
heard from over 450 people through our Fall outreach and we hope to beat that 
number this time around! 
 
This is a key point in the process and every conversation is important.   Please do 
not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions. 
 
Best, 
Valerie 
 
Valerie Shea, PE 

Director of Planning & Development 

METRO RTA 

416 Kenmore Blvd. Akron, Ohio 44301 

Direct: 330-564-2281 

Cell: 330-957-0152 

valerie.shea@akronmetro.org 
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